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Stay tuned for upcoming events with our District website calendar available here.
Thursday, Dec. 21: End of the first semester.
Friday, Dec. 22-Friday, Jan. 5: Winter recess. No classes.
Thursday, Jan. 11: Community Advisory Council meeting. Details here.
Monday, Jan. 15: Martin Luther King Jr. Day. No classes, offices closed.

The winter recess is nearly here! Students are in class through Thursday, Dec. 21. Winter recess
begins Friday, Dec. 22, and will last through Friday, Jan. 5. We’ll welcome our students back to their
classrooms on Monday, Jan. 8.

Please note: Monday, Jan. 15, is the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday. There will be no classes for
students on Jan. 15, and our offices will be closed.

Find calendars for this school year as well as 2024-25 at u-46.org/calendar.

https://www.u-46.org/Page/17692
https://www.facebook.com/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.linkedin.com/company/28629/admin/
https://www.youtube.com/user/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.instagram.com/sdu46_official/
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2#calendar1/20240111/day
http://u-46.org/calendar


U-46’s Information Services department will be performing
maintenance on Infinite Campus over the holiday break. As a result,
Infinite Campus will not be available to staff, students, or parents
starting on Wednesday, Dec. 27, at 6 p.m. The work will be
conducted as quickly as possible, but the Infinite Campus system
will be back on-line and available at the latest by Tuesday, Jan. 2.
Please direct any questions or concerns to U-46’s Helpdesk at
helpdesk@u-46.org.

The winter holidays are here, bringing many reasons to be joyful. It’s a time for sharing, laughter,
giving back, and creating memories with family and friends.

The holidays, however, can also be stressful. Schedules are often packed, gift giving and travel can
cause financial pressure, and grief over the loss of loved ones can be especially deeply felt this
time of year.

If you feel like you need some professional help in better managing your mental health, you can
contact Care Solace, a complimentary and confidential coordination service provided by School

mailto:helpdesk@u-46.org


District U-46 for use by its students and their families, as well as U-46 employees and their
families.

Multilingual support is available 24 hours a day by either visiting caresolace.com/u46 or calling
888-515-0595. They will help connect you with providers accepting all medical insurances,
including Medicaid, Medicare, and sliding scale options for those without insurance.

Careers
Have you considered
becoming a part of the U-46
team? School District U-46
offers a number of rewarding
opportunities for educators
and support staff. Learn more
at the U-46 Job Fair being held
on Friday Jan 19 and

BOE
The Board of Education
meetings are streamed on the
District’s YouTube channel and
via Zoom. Written highlights
from the meetings as well as

Community
Visit our U-46 Online Backpack
to find information on

https://caresolace.com/u46
http://caresolace.com/u46
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11620
https://www.u-46.org/Page/2#calendar1/20240111/event/268032
https://www.youtube.com/user/SchoolDistrictU46
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9125
https://www.u-46.org/domain/11620
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9069
https://www.u-46.org/Page/9125


Saturday, Jan. 20, at the U-46
Welcome Center.

presentations delivered to the
Board, can be found here.

community events, activities,
and resources for our U-46
families and students.

Weekly Message from Dr. Johnson
Each week, Superintendent Dr. Suzanne Johnson shares a message
with U-46 employees and community members. You can read the
latest message here.

School District U-46
All means all.
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https://www.u-46.org/Page/19904
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